
 
 

 

 

02 May 2025 
 
 
Dear Families  
 
On Thursday 15 May we are delighted to welcome Rachel Maby, along with students and staff from 
Imberhorne, to Sackville for a group singing workshop. Rachel is Singing Leader for West Sussex Music, as 
well as an experienced vocalist having worked with The Sixteen, Welsh National Opera and the Voices 
Foundation, and I have no doubt this will be a really enjoyable and inspiring workshop.  
The workshop takes place during the school day, from 11.30am-13.30pm, so there is no need to complete a 
formal visits form, but I would appreciate you completing the Google Form here, so I can keep a record of 
numbers as places are limited. 
 
Following the workshop we hope that students will be keen to join us at our events this term, including the 
St Swithun's Arts Festival and the Sackville Summer Arts Festival - further details of which will follow in due 
course.  
 
Please do get in touch if you have any questions. 
 
 
Yours Sincerely  
 
Mr A Webb 
Teacher of Music 

 
 
 
 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeDMvCRFTVMbL2MdEMgJLYNgj3RcOqGMx8yqysnzHt2Fr22qA/viewform?usp=header

